
	

	

	

	

	 		

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

 
	

	

	

	

November	29,	2020	 Vernon	Informer	

   EDDIE’S EDITORIAL 
 Thanksgiving has rolled around again and 
we have much to be thankful for. For many 
2020 has been a difficult year with the virus 
taking center stage. But even though the virus 
has done much to change the life of many we 
still have much to be thankful for. All we 
need to do is look around and count our 
many blessings as the song says. If we will 
try to name them one by one we will soon 
realize just how much God has done.   
 Many times in the scriptures we find 
verse speaking of the many blessings God 
has given to us and how we are to be thankful 
for each one. May we never take the 
blessings of God for granted and forget who 
made them possible.        
 Looking forward to seeing you Sunday.  
         Eddie  

          
           
        

		OUR	RECORD	
Sunday	Bible	Study	 n/a	
Sunday	Morning	Worship																	156	 	
Sunday	Evening	Worship	 70	
Wednesday	Night	Bible	Study							 	 					
	Contribution																																								$27106	
	

PRAYERS	
	A.M.			
		
SONG	LEADERS	
A.M.			
	
Lord’s	Supper:	
Wed.	Song	Leader:		
	
Security	–11-29	–		
12-2-20-	
	
	
	.  

UPCOMING	ACTIVITIES:	
 
Parents/youth be sure to pick up a 
Lads/Leaders form from Kurt 
Hankins for the 2021 convention.  
 
We are putting together a care 
package for Steven Pevey (Mary K. 
Randolph’s husband) who is 
stationed in Kuwait. Deadline is 
Dec. 2. Items needed: Chap stick, 
foot powder, hand lotion, snacks, 
cookies, peppermint, throat 
lozenges, small Kleenex, 
antibacterial hand soap, hand 
lotion, etc. There is a box in the 
foyer. 
 
 
 
 

Prayer	list:		
KEITH CORKREN is not doing well 
at home.   
TRACY MERCHANT is home 
recovering from open-heart 
surgery.  
PEYTON MCCOOL has started 
more treatments for her eye 
condition.  
J.B. & ELLEN MORRISON are 
improving at home.   
STEVE & CYNTHIA MORTON are 
sick at home.  
PAT STEPHENS is home 
recovering from foot surgery. 
 
Remember our shut-ins in your 
prayers: Ava Carter, Harold 
Gault, J.C. Hutchison, Alton 
Rector, Martha Rye, Jo Seay, 
Norma Stanford, Mary Thomas 
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ELDERS	
Glenn	Butler	
Allen	Chandler	
Burt	Hankins	
Hugh	Windle	
DEACONS	
Jason	Burks	
Alvin	Foster	
Kurt	Hankins	

Curtis	Heatherly	
Robert	McNees	
James	Morton	

John	P.	Robertson	
O.Z.	Rhudy	
Craig	Snyder	
Fred	Thomas	

	
MINISTER	
Eddie	Finch	

ASSOC.	MINISTER	
	
	
	

Vernon	church	of	Christ	
PO	Box	739			9875	Highway	18	

Vernon,	Al	35592	
Phone:	695-9755	

Email:	mail@vernonchurchofchrist.org	
Web	page:	www.vernonchurchofchrist.org	

	
Schedule	of	Services	

Sunday	Bible	Study	10:00	a.m.	
Sunday	Morning	Worship	10:45	a.m.	
Sunday	Evening	Worship	5:00	p.m.	
Wednesday	Bible	Study	7:00	p.m.	

	

“The	churches	of	Christ	salute	you	.	.	.”	
	 	 	 			Romans	16:16	

Vernon	Informer	

 
GIVING THANKS 

 

“FATHER, WE THANK THEE FOR THE NIGHT 

AND FOR THE PLEASANT MORNING LIGHT.  

FOR REST AND FOOD AND LOVING CARE,  

AND ALL THAT MAKES THE DAY SO FAIR. 

HELP US TO DO THE THINGS WE SHOULD, 

TO BE TO OTHERS KIND AND GOOD. 

IN ALL WE DO, IN WORK OR PLAY, 

TO GROW MORE LOVING EVERY DAY.” 

 

 

   
  

 

 

  


